
 

Feb 20, 2019 

 

To whom it may concern: 

RE: Letter of Reference – Hi-Tower Oilfield Services  

 

Over the past three years, we have contracted Aaron Bokenfohr from Hi-Tower Oilfield Services to work 

with us on the Northeast Anthony Henday Drive (NEAHD) Project in Edmonton, Alberta. Some of the 

construction services that Hi-Tower Oilfield Services provided included the following:  

• Multiple sites of asphalt and concrete removal 

• Subgrade base preparation 

• Granular base preparation 

• Culvert replacements  

• Earthworks and grading  

• Landscaping and seeding  

FDAL (Flatiron-Dragados-Aecon-Lafarge) joint venture was very pleased with the quality of their work 

and the level of professionalism. They strived to complete all the work is a timely manner while paying 

close attention to detail and workmanship.  

It is evident that Hi-Tower Oilfield Services is a well-qualified Contractor and takes pride in their work. 

FDAL (Flatiron-Dragados-Aecon-Lafarge) joint venture recommends Hi-Tower Oilfield Services for any 

similar scope of work and we intent on using their services again in the future. 

 Should you require further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

 

 

Ibrahim Abunaaj, E.I.T. 
Project Field Engineer  
FDAL (Flatiron-Dragados-Aecon-Lafarge) JV  
12009 Meridian St. NE 
Edmonton, AB T6S 1B8 
Phone: 780-660-4413 
iabunaaj@aecon.com 
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